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‘Faculty benefits from multimedia lab

by Katrina Supakit
Bulletin Writer

Attention faculty and staff:
need assistance with designing a
web page or putting together multi-
media presentations? If so, the
Faculty Multimedia Lab in Visser
Hall can help.

Greg Gallup, graduate teaching
assistant, heads the lab within the
Center for Educational Technology
in Visser Hall 109. The lab provides
assistance mostly to faculty/staff
with web page designing, scanning,
or any other kind of multimedia
application.

According to Gallup, he helps
the faculty/staff with any kind of
multimedia assistance they might
need. For instance, Gallup has
taught a web page class geared
toward faculty/staff, and helping
them with various multimedia appli-
cations including  Photoshop,
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Greg Gallup (far right) is head of the multimedia lab in
Visser Hall. He helps faculty and staff with projects.

HTML and creating CD-ROMS.
The Faculty Multimedia Lab is
currently the first and only of its
kind on campus, being geared at
faculty and staff. According to

Gallup, the lab began with one com-
puter and has grown to four PC’s,
two Macs, one portable Mac and
one portable PC. It also contains
equipment such as digital cameras

which take pictures to be published
on the World Wide Web. Scanners
are available to scan any type of

Lab, see page 6

photo or 35 mm slide for any type of
multimedia use.

According to Dwight Moore,
associate professor in the division of
biological sciences, it’s “nice for fac-

ulty/staff to have access to scanners
(of this type).” Moore has used the
scanners for pictures of organisms
and habitats for use on his science
web pages. :

He' has also published photos of
past science trips on the Web, includ-
ing some from a biology trip to the
Bahamas six weeks ago. Gallup
showed him how to scan the photos

onto the computer and Moore took
care of the rest.

. Although the lab is not funded
primarily for student use, students
may use the lab on a case by case

basis. Hours of operation for the lab
are Monday through Thursday from
10 am. - 4 p.m.



